From: Vicki Fox **Sent:** 03 May 2016 15:59

To: Planning

Cc: Christopher Oliver;

Subject: Ref: 2016/1091/P - 12-14 Greville Street, London EC1N 8SB



Council for British Archaeology

For the attention of Hugh Miller

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology in respect of Listed buildings and Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the above case at its meeting on Tuesday, 26 April 2016 and made the following observations:

After some deliberation the Committee suggested that (a) the building be divided so that it gave the appearance of being two buildings and (b) the Party Wall should give the appearance of being 'carried through'.

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretary)

LAMAS - Historic Buildings & Conservation Committee